Shawn Talmadge Chairman VDEM

Hon Kevin W. Hall Sheriff Vice Chairman City of Covington

Sharon Lawrence Treasurer Comptroller



Virginia 9-1-1 Services Board

Dorothy Spears-Dean, Ph.D. Deputy State Coordinator VDEM (804) 840-7260

> Mary Binford PSC Coordinator VDEM (804) 536-8177

September 28, 2023

Dear Hampton PSAP:

Justin Martin Finance Director Carroll County

Julie Henry Virginia State Police

Gary Critzer Emergency Mgmt/ EMS Dir City of Waynesboro

> Todd Brewster Police Chief Town of Blacksburg

> > Terry Ellis Comcast

John DiBacco Fire Chief City of Norfolk

Patricia Turner Loudoun County

> Pete Hatcher AT&T

Michelle Painter Lama T Mobile

Matthew Ogburn Verizon Comminications

> Robert Osmond CIO - VITA

Judson W. Smith Bedford County

> Gabe Elias SWIC Advisor

I am pleased to advise you that the Virginia 9-1-1 Services Board has approved your FY24 Staffing Recognition grant request on 9/14/2023. You have been awarded the following grant:

Grant ID: FY24-STAFF-049 Award Amount: \$135,000.00 Award Period Start: 9/14/2023 Award Period End: 6/30/2024

Payment will be made on a reimbursement basis only for allowable costs. All funding requests must be submitted on the PSAP Grant Funding Reimbursement Form and submitted to psapgrants@vdem.virginia.gov. All supporting documentation required by the grant guidelines should be attached to the form when it is submitted.

If you need to review the grant guidelines or need copies of grant reimbursement forms, you can visit the Public Safety Communications Division website which is located at https://psc.vdem.virginia.gov/.

All grant funds for this award must be expended by 6/30/2024.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or your NGS Outreach Manager. Questions can also be directed to the PSAP Grants mailbox: psapgrants@vdem.virginia.gov.

Congratulations on your grant award!

Sincerely,

Mary Binford

Mary Kingard

Public Safety Communications Coordinator